Notes of PPG meeting 12.00noon Tuesday 14th January 2014
Present:  Dr Linn,  Alison,  Margaret C, Margaret E, Barrie, Wendy, Sue, Sara, Phil and June, 
Apologies :  None
Welcome:   Everyone welcomed and wished a Happy New Year

Minutes of Meeting  12th November 2013 were agreed and signed 
Matters arising –  Uttlesford Residents Health Forum feedback from Neil Blackshaw were circulated with last minutes..

    Summit with John Tasker House – CCG should lead this – Alison to contact CCG to investigate further.


Scooter Park – Clarification re planning is still required. Derek Tuttlebury may be able to help Flu Clinic Raffle – Total £376.00 was raised. All prizes collected or delivered.

Treasurers Report  –  The balance in bank is £1778.32  - Dr Linn and Alison signed a new bank mandate.
Surgery News –  CQC  - Care Quality Commission inspection on 13th November went very well, a stressful rigorous day, 9 to 6pm but worthwhile. The results are on the CQC website –  www.cqc.org.uk. It was suggested that since the inspection was so thorough, a letter of appreciation should be sent to the CQC.


Staffing changes are:- Liza left us before Christmas – we wish her well. Two new members of staff will be joining on 20th January – Jodie , a Health Care Assustant who is also a dispenser and Hazel, a Respiratory Nurse. Dr Bata the GP Registrar is leaving in February and Dr Roddy Rodriguez will join at the start of his GP Registrar training. We wish them all well.

NHS Choices website contained a libellous statement which Dr Linn contested. An individual was warned and since than all adverse comments have stopped.


There are major changes afoot for all doctor’s surgeries and how services will be provided. Doctor’s surgeries in Uttlesford have formed a company of which Dr Linn is on the current shadow Board. PPG members may be invited to attend/join in the future. Dr Linn will keep us informed of progress. 
Premises and Fund Raising/Grants – Barrie outlined all the work that has either been completed or is in hand. This includes the patient toilet, lighting and steps. One quote for electric front doors has been received and more have been requested but most companies are not interested in one-off jobs. A second option of wider doors with only one opening by means of push button was discussed. Flooring for the Entrance/Reception and Waiting Room area was discussed.

Barrie will continue to get quotes for all these and when a decision has been made grants and possible fund raising activities will be pursued.


The Scooter Park will probably be the first project to need funding. Barrie to get quotes to enable a decision to be made.
Publicity/Newsletter  –  It was agreed that a Newsletter should be produced as there is a lot of information to be shared with patients.

A.O.B.  –  Alison had more information about NHS Better Information leaflet which is being sent out to all households. The Government will take information from clinical systems unless patients opt-out. A lot of patients will not understand, therefore a form has been devised by Alison for patients to fill in. These and posters will be in the surgery. The Broadcast to be asked to include an article and the Newsletter will include information.


Survey – It is time to hold another survey. The short version (surgery devised) will be ready for completion weeks beginning 24th Feb and 3rd March. Please indicate your availability so that June can compile a rota.
  

Items for next agenda – Car Park Markings, Telephone message and staff responses.


PPG Meal – At Square 1 on 4th March at 1pm. Derek and David to be invited.  

Date of next meeting –  Tuesday 4th February at 12 noon.   Signed                     Dated.                   
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